
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 15th March 

Merit Winners 

Well done to this week’s merit winners. As well as having 

100% attendance, they have also demonstrated our 

Commando Joe ‘positivity’ character value. 

Parking Around School 

School is once again receiving 

complaints from local residents 

regarding car parking at the start and 

end of the school day.  
 

We again ask that you are courteous 

and mindful of residents and do not 

block drives and personal parking 

areas, or park your cars in areas 

clearly marked as needing to be kept 

clear. In the bays opposite school on 

Mowbray Road, no one should be 

parking in front of the two garages, 

or in the bay next to these which is 

clearly labelled in front of the 

wooden gate.  
 

These spaces should not be blocked 

either, which restricts entry to and 

exit from these bays. Thank you. 

World Down Syndrome 

Day 

We will be celebrating 

World Down Syndrome Day 

on Thursday 21st March and 

joining in with the ‘Lots of 

Socks’ campaign.  
 

Which socks will you be 

wearing? 

Comic Relief 

Thank you for all your generous donations today. The children all look great dressed in 

their colourful clothes to support Comic Relief. As a school we have raised £124.73 so far 

to support this worthwhile charity. If you would still like to give a donation, please follow 

the link below to make your donation on ‘Parent Pay’.  
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14974  

 

Footwear 
 

Please can we remind you 

that pupil footwear in 

school must be black and 

that a change of footwear is 

also required for children to 

take part in PE. 

 

Thank you 
Boys Football 

Well done to our Year 5 and 6 boys who took part in 

a competition today at Brierton Sports Centre. Their 

attitude was absolutely fantastic and they all 

demonstrated excellent teamwork. Well done. 

Egg Decorating Competition 

Easter is fast approaching and this year we have decided to hold a boiled egg decorating 

competition. Feel free to let your imaginations run wild and turn your eggs into anything that 

you want. We look forward to seeing your amazing creations.  
 

The competition will take place on Thursday 28th March. Children can bring their creations to 

school on Wednesday 27th or on the Thursday 28th of March itself.  

Aspire 2 Be 

It was great to welcome back David Cundell, a Community First Responder, for another visit to 

our school this week. Thank you for sharing your role as a volunteer and for teaching our Year 

6 children some valuable life-saving skills.  

Yesterday, our Year 3 children had a great morning meeting Cleveland Fire Brigade and their 

Education Coordinator who discussed the different roles available in the fire service. Our 

visitors also talked about the skills which they learned in school and use in their job today, what 

a day in their working life is like and what they enjoy the most about their role working in the 

fire service. To end the session, we visited their fire truck for a tour and were excited to hear 

their sirens as they drove out of our school carpark. 
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